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Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the meantime, make
sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for up-to-date information.
Participants: Martine Mégevand Zimmer, South Carolina State Parks
at 20:20:59 on 4/23/2020 UTC
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Martine Mégevand Zimmer
at 20:20:58 on 4/23/2020 UTC
We need a new passport and we're over 65. Will we be able to go to a ranger
station in th Upstate?

South Carolina State Parks
at 20:20:59 on 4/23/2020 UTC
Thanks for messaging us. We will get back to you as soon as possible. In the
meantime, make sure to visit our website at www.SouthCarolinaParks.com for
up-to-date information.

South Carolina State Parks
at 13:51:54 on 4/28/2020 UTC
Offices and ranger stations at parks will not open until May 11. You can
purchase by calling 803-734-0156 Mon, Wed or Fri if you would like it before
then.

Martine Mégevand Zimmer
at 21:01:09 on 4/28/2020 UTC
(unknown message)
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